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Moviola

your rural cinema

Stowr Villages Filww Night

Look out for a new season of Moviola films
at East Stour in the Autumn

The East Stour Society committee is taking over running
Moviola as Julia Gould is standing down. We felt strongly
that we wanted Moviola to continue in the village and thank
Julia for all her hard work in setting it up.

We look forward to welcoming you to our next season of
films.

In future, to book tickets in advance, please contact Sarah
on 01747 838274 or email: hallettsfarm@aol.com

If you are not on our email list please send a message to
Becky- tessmoviola@hotmail.com and she will keep you
updated on all our future films.

Check out the village website later in the summer to find out
which films we will be showing in the Autumn

www.east-stour.org.uk



